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   To the editor,
   I salute your editorial on the latest atrocity in Iraq.
Your site consistently blows away the mainstream
media in presenting the cold hard reality of American
military machinations abroad.
   What is to be done?
   Education is the first step, and I shall continue to
recommend your site to any who will listen.
   I was working on a film in Toronto when the latest
strikes occurred. I expressed my revulsion to as many
members of the crew as I could, and was pleasantly
surprised to note that, were a poll to be taken, a clear
majority were in agreement with me. The "masses" are
not fooled.
   Carry on the exceptional work.
   OF
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